
 

The Honorable Laurie Monnes Anderson, Chair  

Committee Members, Senate Committee on Health Care and Human Services 

Oregon State Legislature 

900 Court St. NE, Room 453 

Salem, OR  97301 

February 20, 2014 

 

The Lane County Problem Gambling Advisory Committee is composed of citizens and 
professionals and aims to increase the public's awareness of problem gambling as a public health 
issue and to promote policies and practices that will ameliorate and prevent problem gambling.   
We are strongly in support of proposed House Bill 4028.  Bill 4028 will provide much needed 
revenue to help increase the public's awareness of treatment resources for problem gamblers.  We 
need to reach greater numbers of this at risk group and this Bill will make this possible.    
 

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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